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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

crashed@vzw.blackberry.net
Friday, March 12, 2010 7:36 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
FX leverage

Dear secretary

I am strongly opposed to the idea of lowering leverage for retail traders.

Craig Reisch
2225 w. Judith
Boise Idaho
208-871-7948 Sent from my Verizon Wireless BlackBerry


